
NAME THE BEACH
GTB Tribal Council needs your help naming the beach front 

on M-22 in Peshawbestown. 
IF YOUR SUGGESTED NAME IS CHOSEN YOU WILL 
RECIEVE A $100 & POSTED IN THE GTB NEWS!  

SUBMISSION DEADLINE: OCTOBER 18TH, 2024

The winner will be announced at the 2024 Membership Meeting!

Your suggestions can be sent via email, phone call, or mail:
Dena Wilson, Tribal Chairwoman’s Assistant

Email: Dena.Wilson@gtb-nsn.gov
Call: (231) 534-7216

Mail: 2605 N. West Bay Shore Dr.,
Peshawbestown MI, 49682


